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LCJE Israel has been dormant in Israel for the past number of years. However, preliminary talks have started to bring the organizations involved in evangelism together and there is hope that this will take place in the near future. Evangelism though has remained a high priority in the Israeli Messianic community. Across the wide spectrum of the Israeli Messianic congregations, evangelism is embraced as a major concern. 

The National Evangelism Committee, the body that is comprised of members of local congregations and has its mandate from the national leader’s forum, is particularly active. The NEC currently operates on two tracks. One track is non-confrontational in the framework of the New Age festivals. Here the NEC strives to create a welcoming atmosphere for the seeker, literature and CD distribution, engage in conversations and then follow up with contacts and eventual introduction to local congregations. The second track is more direct. Well-trained teams of Hebrew speakers are sent to large public events where literature distribution is done and conversations are initiated. A further track is being developed to send Israelis abroad for short-term evangelism into areas where there are large concentrations of Israelis. 

In addition to the work of the NEC, Or L’Aretz (Campus Crusade) continues to be active in distributing the Jesus film. They work with local congregations in a city or an area to do widespread distribution of the film with follow up work done by the local congregation. Jews for Jesus has a growing staff and they regularly do campaigns and engage in direct, confrontational evangelism throughout Israel. 

Several congregations have active evangelists regularly doing door-to-door work. The biggest focus for the local congregations, however is friendship evangelism and this is very effective as can be seen by the swelling numbers in many local congregations. 
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